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ADVANCE NOTICE: ROAD CLOSURE – LA POUQUELAYE – Monday 3rd August 2024 to 
Wednesday 4TH September  
 
The Parish of St Helier have engaged contractors who will be undertaking footpath widening works to 
La Pouquelaye, from the junction of Lower Kings Cliff to D’Auvergne School. 
 
There will be no through road whilst these works are performed. 
 
Access to premises will be maintained throughout and pedestrian access will be maintained 
on La Pouquelaye. 
 
Residents of Pen-Y-Craig Avenue and Upper Kings Cliff. 
Access to these roads will be maintained via Pen-Y-Craig Avenue, there will be no exit onto La 
Pouquelaye. 
 
Residents of Richmond Road (Including Le Clos De Debenaire and La Grande Pouclee) 
Access will be from La Pouquelaye and vehicles will need to enter from the La Pouquelaye / College 
Gardens end. 2 Way traffic for access to premises will be maintained from the southern end of 
Richmond Road. There will be a loss of some visitor (paycard) spaces during this time to facilitate 
access. 
 
Residents of La Pouquelaye (In the work area shown overleaf) 
Access will be maintained, however due to operational requirements access may change from the 
south to the north or via another road. Please make yourself known to the operatives on site if you 
wish to enter or exit the work area and they will facilitate this. 
 
Our contractors for the work will be Jayen Limited and the below details can be used if you are facing 
any difficulties. 
 
Project Manager – Steve Elliott - 07797715778 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience this work may cause and request your patience and cooperation. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
 
Anthony Sartin 
Streets Inspector 
Parish of St Helier – Infrastructure 
  



 


